MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING

Town of Frankfort Plan Commission
4/17/07 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 29th meeting April 17, 2007. Commission Chairwoman Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 7:37 p.m. 

Present were Manore; vice chairwoman Becky Gates; secretary Bryce Black; commission members  Denny Wentworth, Denny Richardson and Donna Gates; and alternate Curt Stine. 

Absent (excused) were member Brian Bee and alternate Sally Baecker.

Newly elected town board member Mike Roberts also attended, as did

Town resident Earl Finden.

1. Minutes from previous meeting
Black read the minutes from the March plan commission meeting.  D. Gates moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Stine. The motion was unanimously approved.

2. New Business
Manore requested that if plan commission members have email they want sent to the entire commission, they send the correspondence to her, rather than directly to all members. She will send it out to the commission if it is relevant to the  material being discussed. This, she explained, is to avoid any appearance of violating Wisconsin open meeting laws.

Newly elected Town Board member Mike Roberts introduced himself to the commission, saying he is very interested in the work of the Plan Commission.  Town resident Earl Finden was also present, and said he was there to learn about the planning process. 

3. Review comprehensive plan draft chapter 7

Manore passed out copies of the most recent draft of Chapter 7 of the Town's Comprehensive Plan, Utilities.  A number of suggestions were made for minor revisions, which Manore will incorporate into the chapter's next draft. 

4. Upcoming meetings
The Town of Frankfort regular monthly Town board meeting is scheduled for  5/8/07.

The Plan Commission will  meet next on 5/22/07, 7:30 p.m.. The agenda will include examining the most recent draft of Plan chapter 8, Agricultural, Natural, and Cultural Resources.

5. Adjournment
Richardson moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Wentworth; the motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 8:24 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bryce Black, Recording Secretary

